
Archives - 2 week course in Amsterdam and Zwolle 

  
 
from left - right: 
Peter Barrow (Jhb), Johan van Beljon (Pretoria), Jones Omoshoro-Jones (Jhb), Charles Cock (Bloemfontein), Dave 
Epstein (CT), Frank Anderson (Durban), Ahmed Mansoor (Durban)  
 
SAGES is proud to announce that 6 young trainee gastroenterologists are attending a 2 week course in Amsterdam 
and Zwolle in the Netherlands in October. 
 
Prof Chris Mulder of the VUMC in Amsterdam very kindly extended this invitation to SAGES and has offered free 
registration and accommodation.  SAGES is very grateful to Chris Mulder for his ongoing collaboration with South 
Africa gastroenterology. 
 
The six SAGES members who are attending the course were all recommended by HODs of the academic hospitals. 
They are as follows: 
 

 

 Dr Frank Anderson (Durban) 

 Dr Peter Barrow (Jhb Gen) 

 Dr Charles Cock (Bloemfontein) 

 Dr Ahmed Mansoor (Durban) 

 Dr Jones Omosharo-Jones (Baragwanath) 

 Dr Johan van Beljon (Pretoria) 
 

Airtickets have been sponsored by Aventis, Novartis and Altana Madaus. 

Our grateful thanks to the sponsorsing companies.  


